GFBC April update. Full members.

The season starts next weekend 12th April. Saturday is opening drive, don't worry if your name isn't down, just turn up. Then Sunday a home game against Westfield, you do need to put your name down for that. Its's an earlier start due to a late Easter, there aren't any games planned for that weekend but the green is open for play.

Be careful in the corner of the green opposite the plastic storage containers, the bank has been lowered to give level access to the green. 

Still work to be done pre season.

Wednesday night is club night but with a difference, the ditch mats are going down, fun for all. Also a chance to pay any outstanding subs.

The club/dining room/toilets all need a spring clean before Saturday. I'll leave a clip board on the table, please fill it in when you undertake a task. Hopefully a spot won't be cleaned more than once but you never know. The spiders have been busy during the off season.:-)

This year Nicola has taken on compiling the cleaning and tea rota, I'll circulate when they're done and they'll be on display in the usual place in the club.

Gutters front and back need a clean.

Jobs that can be carried out at any time. Shed painting and dinning room ceiling, both still haven't been painted.

Hope we have a better year for getting names on the sheets, see you all soon.

Barry Honeywill
Hon Sec Godalming and Farncombe Bowling Club.

